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Are you curious 
about how 
things work? 
Want to create 
solutions to the 
most challenging 
problems facing our 
communities? 

Applications are now open for Aboriginal 
and/or Torres Strait Islander students in 
Year 11 or 12 in South Australia who are 
interested in STEM to apply to attend the 
Ingkarni Wardli Technologies program at 
the University of Adelaide. 

Held on our North Terrace campus in the 
heart of Adelaide, this immersive camp 
gives high school students the opportunity 
to experience the many different ways that 
engineering, computer science and maths 
can be applied to the real world. 

Students will broaden their understanding 
of design, engineering, maths and 
technology by getting hands on through 
coding activities, testing robots, meeting 
industry representatives and so much more! 

FOR FURTHER ENQUIRIES
EMAIL wirltu.yarlu@adelaide.edu.au

TELEPHONE +61 8 8313 3623 

FREE-CALL 1800 651 763 

  adelaide.edu.au/wirltu-yarlu

  facebook.com/wirltu.yarlu

  instagram.com/wirltu_yarlu

Applications close on Friday 11 June  
2021 and places are strictly limited! 

To apply for this once in a lifetime 
opportunity – CLICK HERE

INGKARNI  
WARDLI 

TECHNOLOGIES 
PROGRAM

mailto:wirltu.yarlu%40adelaide.edu.au?subject=Ingkarni%20Wardli%20Technologies%20Program
http://www.adelaide.edu.au/wirltu-yarlu
https://www.facebook.com/wirltu.yarlu
https://www.instagram.com/wirltu_yarlu/
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/wirltu-yarlu/engagement-and-outreach/ingkarni-wardli-technologies-program

